
 

Help Us Help You!

Dear Colleagues:

The Nurse Practitioner Healthcare Foundation (NPHF) is committed to supporting Nurse Practitioners nationwide by
providing you with educational resources that support your personal and professional development goals.  Please
help us understand your educational needs by completing this  Needs Assessment.  The Assessment is designed to:

         > Highlight the resources and training you need to overcome practice and patient care challenges, and

         > Identify your preferred learning formats and educational topics of interest.

The data collected will help us develop effective CE that will be made available to you in the near future.

The Survey should take no more than 10 minutes to complete. Upon completion, your name will go into a drawing to
receive a $100 AMAZON gift card. We will announce 2 lucky winners on April 25, 2017.

To take the Survey, click below:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NPHF_CE_NeedsAssessment2017

 

Thank you for your time!

 

Sincerely,

Pam Jenkins, MS, NP

Program Director

Continuing Education and Special Projects

Nurse Practitioner Healthcare Foundation

pamjw@nphealthcarefoundation.org
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